NON-DISCRIMINATION POLICY
Posting:
As a recipient of Federal financial assistance, The Surgery Center does not exclude, deny benefits to, or
otherwise discriminate against any persons on the ground of race, color, or national origin, or on the basis of
disability or age in admission to, participation in, or receipt of the services and benefits under any of its programs
and activities, whether carried out at it's Center or through any contractor or any other entity with which the
Surgery Center arranges to carry out its programs and activities.

This statement is in accordance with the provisions of Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964, Section 504 of the
Rehabilitation Act of 1973, the Age Discrimination Act of 1975, and Regulations of the U.S. Department of Health
and Human Services issued pursuant to these statutes at Title 45 Code of Federal Regulations Parts 80, 84, and
91.

The Law and regulations may be examined in the office of the Civil Rights Coordinator, who is designated to
coordinate the efforts of The Surgery Center to comply with Section 504 and the Affordable Care Act Section
1557.

Jennifer Cooke, CR Coordinator

San Diego County

Health and Human Services Agency
1255 Imperial Ave., Rm 446, MS W414
San Diego, CA 92101

Phone: (619) 515-6788

Fax: (619) 338-2981

E-mail: jennifer.cooke@sdcounty.ca.gov

If there are questions contact: Euclid Endoscopy Center's Civil Rights Coordinator
286 Euclid Ave, Ste 109 San Diego, CA 92114
Tel: (619) 564-8249 email: euclidendo@hotmail.com
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